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March 14, 2018 
 
 
 

Marilyn Sanderson 
Marta Knight 
Rotary District 5340 
2247 San Diego Avenue, Suite 236 
San Diego, CA  92110 

 
Re: Rotary Model UN Conference- 2018 

Project P-1867 
 

Dear Marilyn and Marta, 
 

This will confirm that the Del Mar-Solana Beach Rotary Club sponsored this year a team 
from Canyon Crest Academy to the 2018 Rotary Model UN Conference that will take place on 
April 7-8, 2018.   We further confirm that we paid $750 in registration fees for this team to Rotary 
District 5340 earlier this year out of our Club's internal funds.   

 
As part of the DDF grant, we were required to pay $750 for one team in order to receive 

the District’s DDF matching funds of $750.  As shown above, we satisfied that matching 
requirement.  We then applied the District’s DDF monies to pay the registration fee for the Model 
UN team from Instituto Mexico Americano Noroest, in Mexico.   

 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Bill Sutton, 
President 
Del Mar-Solana Beach Rotary Club 

 


